
Care partners who want to know more about applying to long- term care and/or are
planning to move to long-term care soon and want to discuss how to prepare the
person living with dementia and themselves for this move.

Process of applying to long-term care

This virtual series, offered over two sessions, is designed to help care partners
understand the process of applying to long-term care, and some important
considerations to assist the person living with dementia, and the care partner,
with the transition to a long-term care home. ass

*Please note: if the person with dementia in your life has already applied to long-term care, and
you are interested in attending the "Transitioning to Long-Term Care" session, you are welcome
to register for only that session.
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(Zoom link provided upon registration)

Dates and Time:

Transitioning to Long-Term Care*: 

Location:
Tuesday, February 6, 2024 &
Tuesday, February 13, 2024 
10:00 to 11:30 am

Virtual via Zoom

Applying to Long-Term Care:

Preparing for the move; Acknowledging emotions; Transitioning
your role after the move

Who Should Attend:

This series is offered FREE of charge, but spaces are limited. Registration is
required for this program. Register before Wednesday, January 24, 2024.

Interested to know if this series is a good fit for your learning?
Please contact your Client Support Coordinator, or if you are connecting with the
Alzheimer Society for the first time, contact our Intake Coordinator at (705) 748-5131 or    
1-800-561-2588, ext. 235.


